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UTAH VALLEY UNIVERSITY

VICE PRESIDENT OF ADMINISTRATION & STRATEGIC RELATIONS

April 25, 2023

Mr. Malin Francis

Director Facilities and Planning
Utah System of Higher Education
The Gateway

60 South 400 West

Salt Lake City, Utah 84101

Re: Approval to Begin Construction — UVU Dental Labs in Lehi 2 Building

Dear Mr. Francis,

We appreciate the System’s assistance with our Capital Improvement projects. As we continue to move
forward with our non-State funded Health Professions Facility in Lehi, we need the System’s
authorization to move into the construction phases of this project. Construction costs are estimated to
be over five million dollars, per R701 we need approval from the board for this project.

MHTN has been assisting us with the drawings, specifications, and estimates. UVU has received
generous funding from the Legislature and Utah County to cover the construction costs up to six million

dollars.

Please let us know of your approval to continue. We look forward to working with you as we continue
building projects for our students at Utah Valley University.

Best regards,

Val L. Peterson
Vice President of Administration and Strategic Relations
Utah Valley University
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